
 
 

 

Letter to European Shippers 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

Thank you for booking with Kuehne+Nagel Ltd. 

Due to the UK import changes brought in at the start of 2022 - due to Brexit - it is now 

necessary for us to complete an import declaration on behalf of your UK buyer before your 

goods can be shipped to the UK from Europe.  

We must therefore obtain authorisation from your UK buyer that the import data we have 

received from you is complete and correct. 

We want to make sure your goods keep moving and you play an important role in helping us 

to achieve this.  

Please therefore forward the attached Letter for the attention of your UK buyer and make 

sure they follow these actions. 

If you fail to do this within 5 working days you will incur costs and the shipment will 

be returned to you and you will be charged. 

Please see our Terms and Conditions for more information. 

If you have any questions, please discuss these with your Kuehne+Nagel representative. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Your KN UK Customs Team 


